
 

Herb Garden Kit 
You will need some parent help for this cooking experience.  

 

We have prepared some herb garden kits for you to pick up at the library. You can 

pick them up June 8, 10, 12, 15 from 3-6 pm. We will hand them out free until they 

are gone. Please call 637-7151 *6 to set up a pick up time.  

Watch a video and see how to plant your herbs. Then watch them grow. In just a 

few weeks, you will be able to harvest the herbs for cooking. You may want to 

transplant the herbs so you they will spread. 

 

 

 

 


